

November 13, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of TEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$10,000) now standing to the credit of the account from MIS CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

MIS CAPITAL OUTLAY...... \$10,000

Sincerely,

Jonathan T Mitchell

Mayø

JF/M/smt



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

November 20, 2018

ORDERED: That the sum of TEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$10,000) now standing to the credit of the account from MIS CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

MIS CAPITAL OUTLAY..... \$10,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEMS DEPARTMENT

MARIA PINA-ROCHA MIS DIRECTOR

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

TO:

Ari Sky, Chief Information Officer

FROM:

Maria Pina-Rocha, Director of MIS

DATE:

November 8, 2018

SUBJECT:

Transfer from Charges and Services to Capital

I am requesting the transfer of \$10,000 from Charges and Services to Capital Outlay. This surplus is the result of savings gained from license changes within Office 365. The funds will be reallocated to assist with the replacement of 48 computers within the Police Department. These computers are 7+ years old. They not only pose a security risk to the network, they also will not support the Office 365 program.